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Dear Parents and Whānau 

 

Kia ora koutou katoa nau mai haere mai  - a warm welcome for term 4.  We have a very busy and exciting term ahead of us, with 

many fun and engaging activities to look forward to.  

 

Our trip to ​Hamilton Gymsports ​will be on ​ Thursday the 29th October 2020.​ We will leave school at 9.30am arriving for a one hour 

session at 10.00am before returning to Knighton at 11.10am.  A separate notice will be sent home with a permission slip attached. 

Please complete this form and return it to us.  There is no charge for this trip. 

 

 

 

 

This term we continue our learning with the LIttle Garden League.  Tomorrow we will be planting our vegetable seeds and tracking 

their progress with much excitement and enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

We are hoping that you can attend our ​‘Rockin Robin’​ performance this ​Thursday ​in the school hall starting at​ 2.00pm​. It is a short 

item so you are welcome to visit Room 8 after the performance to spend some time with your children. 

 

Swimming will be on a ​Tuesday​ and ​Thursday​ this term - we will let you  know via class dojo when we will begin. Please send named 

togs, named towel and a named swimming bag along each swimming day.  As the swimming changing sheds are a shared space with 

other classes please talk to your child/ren about putting their clothes in their swimming bag before they exit the sheds. We will 

remind them too. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Mrs Walshe is collecting bread tags, please save them up for her rather impressive jar.  

 

 

 

Our junior assembly is each Friday at 9.10am, you are very welcome to join us.   Our final junior assembly for the year will be on 

Monday the 14th December 2020 beginning at 9.15am.  

 

Please send a named water bottle along with your child's lunch each day.  

               

 

 

Catherine and I welcome you into Room 8 before or after school.  We are contactable on class Dojo, or email ​jlelieveld@kns.ac.nz​ or 

cdaniels@kns.ac.nz​. 
 

Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou! Thank you! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Jo Lelieveld & Catherine Daniels 

Room 8 Class Teachers 
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